
POS & PIN Numbers 
 
 
All students use their unique district student I. D. as a "pin 
number". This "pin number" allow students to access their 
individual account.  
 
When the student inputs their number the computer system 
accesses his/her account and determines the amount due 
depending on the money that has been pre-deposited on 
account or the child's meal benefit status.  
 
It is used each day in the cafeteria and for payments on 
lunch accounts.  
 
To help the serving lines move faster and allow more time 
for students to eat, children should memorize their PIN 
number.  
 
Please practice your children's PIN numbers with them at 
home. 
 


